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We would like to express our thanks to all members of the College Council for their commitment to the Fairmount College and its mission for shared governance; we also would like to recognize Dean Andrew Hippisley and Senior Assistant Dean Cheryl Miller for their continued support of the College Council. In this report, I would like to provide a brief summary of the College Council’s work during the past academic year (2021-2022).

The Council held no meetings in the Fall semester and met three times in the Spring Semester. A Chair and a Secretary were elected in the first meeting. Subcommittees were established in the second meeting, and subcommittee chairs were elected. The third meeting was devoted to the main issue the College Council has worked on this academic year:
LAS Graduation Requirements 
As part of the effort to revisit LAS graduation requirements, six members of the College Council continue participating in bi-weekly meetings in the task force that is set to explore requirement revisions. The College Council held its final meeting of the year the first week of May 2022. During that final meeting, Dean Hippisley gave an update on the work done by the ad-hoc committee. Given that no finalized proposal was presented, the Council took no further action.
